

The Honorable Victoria Kitcheyan

Victoria "Tori" Kitcheyan was elected Chairwoman of the Winnebago Tribe of Nebraska in 2020. She was first elected to the Winnebago Tribal Council in 2015. Ms. Kitcheyan is former Chairwoman of the National Indian Health Board based in Washington, DC. She is also former Chairwoman of and currently on the Secretary's Tribal Advisory Committee to the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services. She has testified numerous times before the U.S. House of Representatives, the U.S. Senate and the U.S. Commission on Civil Rights. She holds a Bachelor of Science degree in Business Administration from Haskell University.